
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: WDFW - Scott Downes
Subject: SE-22-00002 Cape - Comments Response
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:30:57 PM

Good afternoon Scott,
 
The applicant for SEPA application SE-22-00002 Cape provided the following response to WDFW
comments:
 

Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
No change in size, grade, alignment, or material are proposed for any culvert. Culverts will

be
extended as needed per WSDOT Hydraulics Manual Section 3-3.1.6 and we understand

WDFW
would like to examine the culverts. We will ensure that occurs.

 
I’m unsure if they provided this information directly to you, as requested in your comments.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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